
Term 2-Week 5 

PH: 02 6377 1101     Email: coolah-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au     Web: coolah-c.schools.nsw.gov.au 

 
Please remember to bring your recess, lunch and a drink 

bottle as the canteen is closed.  
 

There is to be NO food drop offs for students.  
 

Students are to be in full school uniform. 

Don’t  forget  to register! 
If you need help please feel free 

to phone the front office or 
speak to  

Mrs Staniforth. 

School Photos 
30th June 2020 

If you need another note or a 
sibling envelope please phone the 

front office. 

Welcome Back! 

School Jumpers are 
now in stock! 

The year 12 2020 Jumpers have arrived just in time for 
winter and they look fabulous! 

PLEASE RETURN 
ANY  

SCHOOL  
EQUIPMENT THAT 
WAS BORROWED 

DURING HOME 
LEARNING. 

Some improvements happening in the 

playground, 

new tables for Infants and Primary and 

some new paving too.  


